
High Commission of IndiaKuala Lumpur
PRESS RELEASE

This is to inform that  the  Consular services at  the High Commission of

India,  Kuala  Lumpur  will  remain  suspended  on  10  &  11  July,  2023.  These

services will resume w.e.f. 12 July, 2023. 

Inconvenience caused in this regard is regretted.  

---

08 July, 2023
Kuala Lumpur 


